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September 5, 2023 
 
RE:  Caregiver’s Conference Respite Application 
 
Hello Caregivers, 
 
The Coalition of Caring Planning Committee is pleased to announce that 
limited caregiver respite stipends are available to attend the 2023 New 
Hampshire Caregiver’s Conference for caregivers who are in financial need 
and meet the eligibility criteria.  
 
The conference will be held on Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at the 
Courtyard Marriott Grappone Conference Center in Concord from 
8:00 am – 4:00 pm. 
 
Please complete the respite application form at https://rb.gy/bzbjh and 
return as directed. 
 
Completed applications will be reviewed by the coalition, applicants will be 
contacted by email or telephone of the coalition’s decision. 
 
If you have any questions, contact Ellen at 603-834-9570. 
 
Take care, 
 
 
Ellen M. Edgerly 
Ellen M. Edgerly, Chair 
Coalition of Caring Planning Committee 
Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire 
Ellen@bianh.org 
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